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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jennifer Patrick <jenn.patrick12@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 10:50 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support Request H - 5668

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please support Bill H-5668 Sub A BY Rep O'Brien that prohibits the declawing of cats by any surgical procedure 
to amputate or modify a portion of a cat's claws. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
--  
Jennifer Patrick, LMFT 
Solution Focused Therapy Services, LLC 
http://doxy.me/sfts 
678-787-6721 
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